APPLICATION &
TRIP COSTS

Applications are due Tuesday, Octo-
ber 10th to the Feinstein Institute for
Public Service (Feinstein 402) by
4:30pm.

Interviews will be held October 11-
20th.

The trip will cost about $2,150,
which includes airfare, travel in Ar-
gentina, some food, and lodging.
Students are highly encouraged to
fundraise to help cover trip costs.
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For more information, please contact:
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INFORMATION

Participants will travel to Tucuman,
Argentina for two weeks in May. The
group will work alongside students and
educators at The Santa Rosa School to
create plans and deliver well-rounded
lessons.

The Santa Rosa School is dedicated to
the education of its students and the
generation of new knowledge.
Participants will develop two-week les-
son plans that they will present and uti-
lize at the Santa Rosa School. 8 lesson
plans will be developed for students in
the Elementary School (ages 6-12), and

5 lesson plans will be developed for stu-
dents in the Secondary School (ages 12-

18).

GST 379:
Sustaining English Teaching Practices

The trip will coincide with the spring
course GST 379: Sustaining English
Teaching Practices. This course focuses
on the pedagogical experience of
teaching English in an international en-
vironment and the role of teaching and
learning English as a foreign lan-
guage. Through this course, partici-
pants will learn about the four-skill
model of foreign language learning
based on the development of listening,
speaking, reading, and writing compe-
tencies, allowing participants to devel-
op the English Teaching Practices work-
shop content. While in Argentina, stu-
dents will complete practicum hours
and will receive feedback on their les-
son implementation by Santa Rosa
teachers.

This course and trip will be led by
Dr. Nuria Alonso-Garcia
(Global Studies) and Gabiriella
Sanchez ‘18 (Global Studies).



